
Council Members,  

 

Please take the time to do the right thing and listen to voices of Lowertown about their concerns that the 

affect the city proposed Lowertown ballpark plan will have on parking  for both residents and visitors. 

There is a better option that has not been given its proper due diligents. This plan not only solves the 

unacceptable parking limitations the current plan creates, it also has realistic opportunity's for year 

around activities that can be taxed to bring revenue to the city that the current plan does not.  

 

Please, there is still time, lets do this right. 

 

Thad Skinner  

Lowertown Resident 


